
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
7/24/2020 - Re-opening of Track for Community Use 
 
 
We are happy to announce that we will be able to open our track for community 
use starting on Monday, July 27th.  The track will be open during the hours of 
6:00am-9:00am and 5:00pm-8:00pm on Monday-Fridays with supervision from 
school personnel until further notice. All governmental recommendations 
including social distancing must always be followed, unless you are a household 
member.   If you cannot socially distance, then a mask must be worn.  In the event 
of inclement weather, the track may not be open.   
 
We ask that any community members wanting to utilize the track facilities do a 
self-assessment before coming to the facility.   Please do not come to the facilities 
if you have any of these listed symptoms: Coughing/shortness of breath, Fever 
(100.4 or above), Loss of taste, Fatigue, Muscle aches, Sore throat, Congestion 
(non-allergy related), or Nausea/vomiting/gastroenteritis. 
 
At this time, based on the guidance we have been given by the Governor’s office 
regarding organized sports we are still not allowed to open our turf field for any 
activities.  As soon as we get updated guidance on opening the field, then we can 
open that up for community use as well.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew Gates 
Director of PE, Health, & Athletics 
 


